Ronald McDonald House

of the Greater Hudson Valley (Located on the grounds of Maria Fareri Children's Hospital)

Providing a temporary home-away-from-home for families of critically ill or traumatically injured children

Board of Directors

August 01, 2014

Chairman Bryan O. Colley

Ken Raimondi

President

Westchester Corvette Association

Ronald A. Oleet

P.O. Box 57

Vice President

Armonk, NY 10504

Paul Trefz

Dear Ken,

Vice President Richard P. Kaye, Esq.

Treasurer Jak Cukaj Words simply cannot express our gratitude for your support of the Ronald McDonald House. Your generous gift of \$1,000.00 raised at your car show contributes towards programs provided to our guest families.

Secretary Richard Landau, Esq.

Our 12-bedroom Ronald McDonald House provides families with the comforts of home and peace of mind during one of the most difficult times of their lives. This feeling of comfort goes a long way in making a difficult road seem a little easier. It is proven that children heal faster when they have constant contact with their families,

Assistant Secretary Megan Busenbark

which is why the House is such a critical part of treatment.

Loretta A. Berardi John Donahoe Tricia Hiller Mary McCarthy

On behalf of our guest families and their children, we extend our deepest and most heartfelt thanks for your thoughtfulness.

Catherine Perna Giovanna Solimeo

Sincerely,

Ex Officio

Michael H. Gewitz, M.D.

Parielene Di Matter Marielena DiMatteo **Executive Director**

Executive Director Marielena DiMatteo

> 80 Woods Road • P.O. Box 299 • Valhalla, New York 10595 Phone: (914) 493-6455 • Fax: (914) 493-8242 Visit us at www.rmh-ghv.org

